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SLATE OF OFFICERS FOR 2016
 

MaryAnn Hodges with her nominating committee of Christina Startz and Pauline Rhodes have put 
forth the 2016 St. Luke’s ECW Officers.  Our 2015 officers have all agreed to remain another year so 

the slate of officers is as follows: 
Pam Cox – President 

Chris Schaefer – Vice President 
Katie Taylor – Secretary 

Sharon Holloway – Treasurer 
MaryAnn has put forward a motion that the slate of officers be accepted. And the motion has been 

second by Pauline Rhodes. We would like to vote Yay or Nay.  There are two different ways.  Either 
on the St. Luke’s ECW Facebook page in comment section under this newsletter or email Katie 

Taylor, secretary, at attilathehoney8@gmail.com .  Thank you to MaryAnn, 
Christina, and Pauline for their assistance. 

 

BRING YOUR 
CRAFTS AND 

FOODS 

FOR THE ECW TABLE 
AT ADVENT EVENT 
SUNDAY,DECEMBER 6 
Please bring your handmade 
crafts and wonderful eatable 
delicacies to the ECW table in 
the parish hall before or 
between services on Sunday.  
Or if you need to drop off your 
goodies by Friday contact 
Caroline at the church office and 
she will open the Parish Hall for 
you.   

----------- ------------- 
 
You give light to your world 
because you carry His Light! 

 

GET YOUR ECW 
CALENDAR  
Checkout our new ECW 
desk calendar that will be 
sold at the ECW table at the 
Advent Event and then after 
services in December.  The 
calendar is a desk version 
that features black and white 
photography of places inside 
St. Luke’s at angles you 
have never quite noticed 
before. The calendar sells for 
$10.00 and is a limited 
edition so get yours while 
they last. 

----------- -------------- 
 

WINTER WARMUP 
WITH CIDER, CRAFTS 
& FUN 
Come to the first meeting of 
2016 on Tuesday, January 
19 at 6:30 in the Parish Hall.  
We will have a quick 

planning meeting and then 
enjoy a bit of cider and a 
special winter craft and fun! 

----------- -------------- 
 

ECW GIRLS NIGHT 
OUT RETURNS! 
We will once again have a 
Girls Night Out at Painting 
With A Twist on Friday, 
February 5 from 6:30- 9:00.  
Put it on your calendar now 
so you don’t miss out on the 
fun! 

------------ ------------- 
 

LENTEN QUIET DAY – 
HELP, THANKS, WOW 
and the Episcopal 
Rosary –  

Saturday, March 12 at St. 
Luke’s. Details to follow! 
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